PVX: Cancellation of Announcement No. 57/ TB - XLDK - TCKT
On 25 Mar 2020, Petro Vietnam Construction Joint Stock Corporation issued the Document No. 79/ XLDK - HDQT on cancellation of the Announcement No. 57/ TB - XLDK dated 05 Mar 2020 on record date for Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company as follows:
On 05 Mar 2020, Petro Vietnam Construction Joint Stock Corporation send the Announcement No. 57/ TB - XLDK to the Vietnam Securities Depository on record date for the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company. 

On 09 Mar 2020, the Vietnam Securities Depository sent the Announcement No. 721/ TB - VSD to Hanoi Stock Exchange and depository members on record date and confirmation of list of shareholders of PVX. Accordingly, 30 Mar 2020 is the record date for Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of Petro Vietnam Construction Joint Stock Corporation.

However, due to complicated evolution of coronavirus disease (COVID-19), to implement Directive of the Prime Minister on limiting crowded events, Petro Vietnam Construction Joint Stock Corporation requests the Vietnam Securities Depository to:

· Cancel the Announcement No. 57/ TB - XLDK dated 05 Mar 2020 on record date for Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company;

· PVC will re-send Announcement on record date for the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company after the disease situation is better.
